Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 – street litter bins
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

In the 2020 calendar year could you please state how many street litter bin sites you had responsibility for that were removed from service for good.
For each bin site that was removed from service please give (i) the position where the bin had been and (ii) the reason why it was decided to no longer have a bin in that site? Please ensure when you answer this part of the question that you state whether the removal was in any way related to whether the bin was attracting too little, or too much litter.

Answer:

Within 2020 calendar year, no street litter bins have been removed by the Council on a permanent basis from the highway or parks land.  

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
